WOODLAND ELEMENTARY

SBDM Council Meeting


May 12, 2005

5:00 pm

Opening Business – The regular meeting for Woodland Elementary Site Base Council was held on Thursday, May 12 at 5:00 pm in the school conference room.  Members present were:  Teresa Morgan, Debra Keffer, Carla Harden, Sherry Barnes, Judy Carter and David Farmer.  Danielle Bryan was unable to attend.  The recording secretary was Nancy Lowman.

Agenda Approval – The agenda was approved by consensus.  

Visitors – Aaron Dale presented the music textbook purchase request.  Janay Sutton was present to meet and answer questions from the SBDM Council.  

Minutes – The April SBDM minutes were approved as read.  The minutes from the February meeting were approved with the minor changes noted at the April meeting.  (There was no meeting in March.)

Good News – We have had very positive feedback from our Public Relations efforts.  Mary Silva, our library assistant has been in charge of PR.  She writes positive notes after receiving input from classroom teachers and also recognizes those who have a piece of writing displayed on the Writing Wall of Fame.  She also has coordinated a group of students that “dress up” and sing Happy Birthday to students and give them a card and a pencil.  

Accident Reports – There were no student accidents of any significance since our last meeting.

Budget – The Per Pupil Allocation Fund and the Activity Fund reports were reviewed.  

SBDM Members – As of July 1, 2005, the new SBDM members for Woodland Elementary will be:  Tammy Hall, two-year term; Mary Donna Atcher, one-year term; Judy Carter, classified representative; Derisa Hindle, two-year parent member; Carla Harden, one-year parent member.  Danielle Bryan and Teresa  Morgan will return as members of the Council next year.  
Committee Reports – Members were given a copy of the Committee reports.

Planning Committee – The Planning Committee will have three sub committees consisting of Scheduling, Class Lists, and CSIP.  There were a few changes to the master schedule to accommodate for the addition of a fourth grade classroom.

Curriculum Committee – The Curriculum Committee will review the textbook adoptions, running the Rita Book Store, and the newsletter.  Mr. Dale presented a proposal for the music equipment that he wishes to be purchased for his portion of the textbook allocation.  Ms. Sherfinski left a proposal for the Ats adoptions as well.  

Climate Committee – The Climate Committee submitted a tentative budget for the 2005-2006 school year.  

Executive Session –  The Council approved Janay Sutton to be the counselor at Woodland Elementary by a consensus.  Woodland acknowledged the resignation of Lesley Bone who will be transferring to Howevalley and the resignation of Dawn Keith and Amanda McGarey who will be relocating out of state.

The meeting adjourned at 6:05 pm.

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​Teresa  Morgan, Chairperson

